
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

August 30, 2024 
 
BSE Limited                  Code: 532321 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited           Code: Zyduslife 
Exchange Plaza,  
C/1, Block G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051 
 
Re.: Warning Letter from USFDA 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
We hereby inform that the Company has received a Warning Letter issued by the USFDA relating to 
its Injectables manufacturing facility at Jarod near Vadodara. The Warning Letter summarizes 
violations with respect to Current Good Manufacturing Practice (cGMP) regulations. The Warning 
Letter does not contain any data integrity related violations. This is further to our communication 
dated July 18, 2024, about Jarod facility receiving OAI status by the USFDA. This site was inspected 
by USFDA from April 15 to April 23, 2024. The contents of the Warning Letter shall be made public by 
the USFDA in due course. 
 
The Company will take all necessary steps to work with USFDA towards earliest remediation of the 
above facility.  
 
This may kindly be considered as a disclosure pursuant to regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Please bring the aforesaid news to the notice of the members of the exchange and the investors’ at 
large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For, ZYDUS LIFESCIENCES LIMITED 
 
 
DHAVAL N. SONI 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
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